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The Honorable Paul S. Sarbanes |
United States Senator ;

Tower 1, Suite 1010 j
100 S. Charles Street !

Baltimore, MD 21201-2700

Dear Senator Sarbanes:
,

!
I am responding to your August 18, 1994, letter in which you forwarded letters ;
from Mr. Richard Ochs and Ms. Helen M. Richick of the Aberdeen Proving Ground
Superfund Citizens Coalition. The request concerned copies of all licenses

.

!
and contamination reports regarding the U.S. Army Aberdeen Proving Ground !

(APG) including Edgewood Arsenal. ..

On September 16, 1994, we provided Mr. Ochs with a list of readily available
documents located at the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Public Document Room
along with instructions on how to file a request under the Freedom of
Information Act. A copy of our response to Mr. Ochs is enclosed for your
information.

.

I trust this is responsive to your needs.

Sincerely,

L /V
Ja e M. Taylor
Exe utive Director

for Operations

Enclosure: Letter to Richard Ochs
dated September 16, 1994
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